Circular No.: 19068
9t March, 2020

Dear Parents/ Guardians,
Sixth batch of learning tasks for students during the deferral period of resumption of classes

Attached please find the sixth batch of learning tasks for students during the deferral period of
resumption of classes. Please advise your son/ward to follow the instructions and complete the
learning tasks as scheduled. You can view and monitor the learning progress of your son/ ward by
checking the information in Microsoft Teams through his Microsoft school account (Office 365).

The learning tasks are also sent to all students through Microsoft Outlook and Microsoft Teams.
Students should sign in their Microsoft school account (Office 365) to check the details and complete
the tasks as instructed. If a student forgot his password, he should contact the General Office during
office hours at 2711 8175.

For enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact the General Office.

Yours faithfully,

Lee Ting Leung
Principal
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